
 

Reminders 

Lorem Ipsum Dolor Sit Amet 

Goodbye To Some  
Hello To Others 

It’s almost time to say goodbye to our Montessori Butterflies 
who graduate on June 27th & 28th and move on to ‘Big’ School.  
We will miss you all but are enjoying the excitement of those 
who will be ‘moving up’ in September.  We would also like to 
give a big ‘welcome’ to our newest staff member, Hazel, who 
will be joining us full- time in September. 

Happy Father’s Day this Sunday, June 16th 

J U N E  2 0 1 3        

Race To The 
Finish 

I would like to thank all of you who 
sponsored me in this year’s  ‘Flora 
Women’s Marathon’.  It was a fantastic 
day and very empowering to be part of 
this wonderful event that raises so much 
money for very worthy charities. 

I won’t be here for this year’s 
Montessori Class Graduation and would 
like to say a sad farewell to all of these 
beautiful children.   

Thank you for choosing Butterflies 
Crèche & Montessori and I wish each 
and every one of you the very best that 
life has to offer! 

Cathy xx 

 

Issue # 8 

 

- 27th & 28th June, Montessori Graduation Day 
- Places are almost full for September, so if you 

haven’t already confirmed your spot contact 
Maggie as soon as possible! 

www.butterfliescreche.com 
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THE LOREM IPSUMS SUMMER 2016 

Baby Room 
We are very busy making and decorating our cards for 
our dads on Father’s Day.  The end of this month will 
bring mixed emotions, as some of our toddlers will be 
moving on to the Early Learning Room.  So happy to 
see them making this transition but sad to let them go. 

During the month of June we will continue to learn 
about road safety and the 5 most important steps 
before crossing the road (hold hands, stop, listen, 
look and think!). Encourage your children to practice 
these very simple steps and to keep singing our safe 
cross code song.   
This week has been full of arts & crafts for Father’s 
Day and there will be many fun days (Pajama Day, 
DVD Day etc.) leading up to our Graduation Days on 
the 27th & 28th June.  

We have been continuing to practice our 
numbers & shape recognition in preparation for 
the big move to Montessori for some.  Working 
in smaller groups (our ‘Busy Bees’) has been a 
great success and the extra attention is paying 
off.  Our pincer grip is improving as well as 
overall ability to follow instruction! 

We have come to the end of this term and our summer 
term begins with our programme changing pace. We 
will continue to learn because we are like sponges but 
our learning environment will change. Learning is 
always fun and Louise will make sure this summer will 
be fun fun fun for everyone!  We will learn through 
play and games. Hope all you dads enjoy ‘Fathers Day’ 
and each child’s special gift to you. 
  

  What’s Going On? 

Pre-Montessori Room 

Montessori Rooms 

Toddler/Early Learning Room 

Maggie & Lisa 

Charmaine & Rachel 

Louise Hurley & Susan 

Louise Stewart 


